
Attachment Network Meeting – February 26, 2014

at Adoption Options, 1313 Portage Ave.

Attendance was approximately 30+ people from various professions and agencies.   

· Leslie began the meeting at 11:45 with introductions. 
· Paper was circulated for email addresses.
· Public Awareness Committee (PAC) – Leslie handed out magnets and mentioned that the committee is looking for members and is considering bus ads on the interior panel of the bus.  They are also finalizing a brochure/tip sheet. 
· Leslie shared  about the boards desire to give back by donating Attachment Network DVDs to certain agencies and libraries.
· Brochures regarding the Jody Belkuys and Deanne Leung Workshop were distributed.  The event was discussed and promoted. 
· The Network is looking into a workshop by Jude Cassidy in the fall.
· Newsletter: Julia is putting the final touches on the next newsletter
· Treasurer’s report: Our current bank balance is $53,622.34.  (DVD sales from Sept to Feb = $1214.00)
· Following this we had two informative presentations:
· Ken Genlik of Metis CFS on running a group on Circle of Security  with foster parents. 
· Cathie Gold on EMDR as an attachment focused treatment  
· The meeting ended with an informal discussion about thoughts/ideas/questions regarding attachment and related services.
· Laurie McPherson spoke about a WRHA “Handle with Care” project promoting parental mental health.  They are looking to connect with partners in the community.
· Joanne Brown noted an interest in having Kent Hoffman back next year for Core Sensitivity Training (3 day training).
· Someone asked if there is ongoing COS support groups for parents – an “aftercare” group.  No one was aware of an aftercare group, but suggested to keep the Network posted if one starts up.
· Meeting adjourned at 1:30

